

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

FEBRUARY 10, 2019

			÷	MASS INTENTIONS &	\
	Sat.	2/9	4:00 PM	For the People	,
	Sun.	2/10	7:30 AM	John and Irene Komishock by the Turris	
			10:30 AM	Joan and Gerald Gatti by Judy Lutz	
	Mon.	2/11	7:00 PM	Eugene Zynel, Sr. by His Wife JoAnn and Children	
	Tue.	2/12	7:00 AM	Charles and Mary Ravina by Their Family	
	Wed.	2/13		NO MASS	
	Thur.	2/14	7:00 AM	Jean Iben by Her Husband John and Daughters	
	Fri.	2/15	7:00 AM	Father Joseph Mattey by Gloria and Pauline	
	Sat.	2/16	4:00 PM	Steve Korol by JoAnne	
	Sun.	2/17	7:30 AM	For the People	
\			10:30 AM	Emil Barna by His Wife Bernadine and Daughters Tina	/
				and Martha and Son-in-Law Michael	/



Last Weekend:

Sunday \$3,749.51; Dues \$925.00; Care and Education of Priests \$669.00; Initial Offering \$45.00; Catholic Relief \$0.50; Christmas Flowers \$5.00; Christmas \$10.00; Solemnity of Mary \$20.00; Poor Box \$147.59

CANDLES ON THE ALTAR are in Memory of M/M Andrew Ambrose By Ronald and Helen Ambrose

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN MEMORIAL DONATION was made in Memory of Father Joseph Mattey by Gerald and Mary Feissner; \$200.00 in Memory of Father Mattey; \$200 in Memory of Jean, Bob, and John Iorio; \$200.00 in Memory of Art, Dorothy, and Evelyn Croshaw; \$200.00 in Memory of Elenita Kloton; \$200.00 in Thanksqiving for Prayers Answered.

FORGET-ME-NOT GIFT BAGS: Deadline for registration is Thursday, February 28th.



BINGO! BINGO! The 8th Grade Confirmation Students will be holding a Children's Bingo on Sunday, February 17th, in the Parish Center. Doors will open at Noon and the games will begin at 12:30 PM. Cost of admission is \$5.00. This fundraiser is being held to support their Confirmation Retreat in March. The bingo and prizes will be geared toward children. Food, beverages, and baked goods will be available for purchase. There will also be tricky trays. Anyone who would like to support the 8th grade students by donating to this fundraiser can do so by contacting Marianne Gera or Donna Goetsch. In the event of inclement weather, the bingo will be held on Sunday, March 3rd.

FAITH FORMATION NEWS: February 17th the 10:30 AM mass will be the 4th Grade Children's mass.

First Reconciliation will be February 23rd at 12:00 noon. Please keep these students in your prayers as we prepare for this Blessed Sacrament.



FAITH FORMATION

Anyone wishing to donate blue suits, communion dresses, veils, shoes, etc., can drop them off at the parish office or during Faith Formation Classes.



Most of us are rarely without our cellphones. We use them for a variety of things not the least of which is communication with others (I even use my cellphone for the Divine Office - yes, there is an app for that). It would so easy to say, after hearing the Gospel about Jesus calling His Apostles, that He is calling YOU! You already know He is calling you. The heart of today's

Gospel is the response by the Apostles. They could have said NO! They could have ignored Jesus. The Apostles not only said yes, but they acted on it immediately by following Jesus. I know all of you are Catholic Christians. I know all of you hear Jesus calling you. And I believe most of you want to say yes. Now the question: How will you ACT?



A VIEW FROM THE PEW, A FEW WORDS ON LOVE.

February is noted for Valentine's Day. We've all been caught up in the day exchanging gifts, cards, candy and maybe an expensive meal to show love for one another. Saint Augustine of Hippo had another perspective on love. "What does

love look like? It has the hands to help others. It has the feet to hasten to the poor and needy. It has eyes to see misery and want. It has the ears to hear the sighs and sorrows of men. That is what love looks like." Let's put our love into action!



ST. PATRICK'S OLDIES DANCE will be Saturday, February 23rd, from 6-10 in their Parish Center. Tickets cost \$15.00 per person. Music by Mighty Mike and His Heavenly Delights. Come out and enjoy the good music, food, and prizes! Tickets are available in our parish office!



TRICKY TRAYS ARE NEEDED FOR THE MARDI GRAS. ANYONE WHO WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TRICKY TRAYS IS ASKED TO BRING THEM TO THE PARISH OFFICE.





FOOD PANTRY DONATION for February is paper products, such as paper towels, toilet tissue, and napkins. The next distribution date is Tuesday, February 26th.

REMEMBERING FATHER MATTEY... Father Joseph Mattey served our parish for close to ten years. During that time, he made a strong impact on our parish family. You might not remember that it was he who started the poor box that we still have today. Father Mattey was very concerned with the needs of the poor and he was the inspiration for our many community outreach projects throughout the year. He faithfully visited our shut-ins, our hospital patients, and our nursing home residents. He considered it a privilege to minister to them. Father made it a point to remember your name. Once you were introduced to him, he never forgot who you were and always addressed you by your name. Eather Mattey loved spins to Parking Pastey parking aspecies.



addressed you by your name. Father Mattey loved going to Perkins Restaurant, especially for breakfast after mass with Deacon Cy. For years Father Gavitt urged parishioners to send Father Mattey a gift card for Perkins with their Christmas cards. Father loved to walk around town greeting everyone with a smile and a friendly hello. We missed him when he retired, but he kept in touch and loved our parish family. He would tell people that even though he was gone, he was only a phone call away (but please don't call after 7:00 PM because he went to bed early). God bless you, Father Mattey!

DIOCESAN APPEAL DONOR: Mr. and Mrs. Scott Malloy



IMMACULATE CONCEPTION'S 2019 MARDI GRAS SATURDAY, MARCH 2, 2019 FROM 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM IN THE PARISH CENTER MUSIC PROVIDED BY MIGHTY MIKE AND HIS HEAVENLY DELIGHTS COST IS \$20.00 PER PERSON





